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Ruth Nettles 

From: Ann Bassett [abassett@lawfla.com] 

Sent: 

To : Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject : Docket No. 070304-El 

Attachments: 2008-03-26, 070304, withdrawal of revised tariff sheets on late payment chargespdf 

Wednesday, March 26,2008 2 5 2  PM 

The person responsible for this electronic filing is: 

Norman H. Horton, Jr. 
Messer, Caparello & Self, P.A. 
P.O. Box 15579 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 

nhorton@lawfla.com 
(850) 222-0720 

The Docket No. is: 

070304-E1 Petition of Florida Public Utilities Company for a Rate Increase 

This is being filed on behalf of Florida Public Utilities Company 

Total Number of Pages is 1 

Florida Public Utilities Company's Letter withdrawing certain proposed changes to their tariff. 

Ann Bassett 
Messer, Caparello & Self, P.A. 
2618 Centennial Place (32308) 
P.O. Box 15579 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 
Direct Phone: 850-201-5225 
Fax No. 850-224-4359 
Email Address: <abassett@lawfla.com> 
Web Address: <www.lawfla.com > 

3/26/2008 



A t t o r n e y s  A t  L a w  

UIWIII.  lau!f2a.com 
March 26,2008 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Room 1 10, Easley Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 070304-E1 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

In the tariff sheets which were filed with the Petition and MFRs in this docket, the Company 
included a proposed revision to Section 2 1 contained on Sheet 22.1, defining when a late payment 
charge would be applicable to customer bills. During the course of the proceeding, the Company 
recognized that the proposed language may not be compliant with Commission Rules and thus 
testified that there would be no change and the application of a late payment charge would remain as 
currently contained in the tariff. 

The purpose of this is to confirm that Florida Public Utilities Company withdraws the 
revision proposed to Section 21 on Sheet 22.1 and will continue to apply late payment charges 
pursuant to the currently approved tariff sheet. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely yours, n 

NHHIamb 
Enclosures 
cc: Patty Christensen, Esq. 

Martha C. Brown, Esq. 
Ms. Cheryl M. Martin 
Mr. Mark Cutshaw 
Mr. Don Myers 
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